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School staff are all required to abide by civil rights laws and policies. 

Superintendents, principals and vice principals should already be overseeing 

compliance. With Oregon student test results that reflect performances at extremely 

low levels in math and reading, we should be concentrating more on the education of 

our children rather than popular social issues that do not benefit our children. Our 

state ranks nearly close to the bottom nationally. Focus needs to be on academics 

period. Vote NO on this unnecessary and damaging bill. 

 


